
SAFETY NOTICE!!! 
 
October is the month of snakes.  
Watch for these critters as you 
walk about.  They move a lot 
prior to freezing temperatures in 
order to store up fat for the 
winter.  Dogs are curious 
animals who lead with their 
noses.  So be careful when you 
are walking them as well. 
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TAKE NOTE 

PLEASE!! 
--Deer season is 
upon us.  Please 
be careful in the 
woods. 

 
--Let's get a book 
club started.  
Anyone 
interested? 

 
 
 
 

If you have news that is of public 
interest, send us an email.  If you 
have questions about news we 
publish, send us an email.  If there 
are announcements for the good of 
the community, send us an email.   

NEWSLETTERS 

 

 

  Town of Felsenthal 
1000 S. 3rd St. 

Huttig, AR 71747 
 
 

PHONE/FAX: 
870-943-2454 

 
 

E-MAIL: 
tofelsenthal@ 

bayoucable.com 

We’re on the Web! 
See us at: 

www.felsenthal-ar.com 

FELSENTHAL MAPS 
(WORTH CAMP MAPS)  

FOR SALE 
at town hall. 

PRICE IS $25.00. 
 
 

Send us pictures of 
game or fish that are 

notable. 
 

Rumors have it that there 
are some large limits of 

crappie being caught here.  
Please take a snapshot and 

send it to us.  We would 
like to put it on our 

website's front page. 
 
 
 

ANIMAL CONTROL 
WORKING 

 
Since hiring Hartsell Pest Control to 
enforce our dogs running at large 
ordinance, we have noticed a 
decrease in the number of dogs 
running around town or chasing 
cars.  Just one note here:  Hartsell 
Pest Control, when working for the 
town of Felsenthal, has the same 
rights to enter property as do Union 
County Sheriff's deputies.  They are 
legal extensions of the Mayor's 
office, wherein lies the chief 
executive and law enforcement 
authority of our town. 
 
I want to thank all of you who have 
voluntarily complied with our 
ordinance.  You make our entire 
community safer and more 
pleasant.  For those who have 
received a ticket or a summons, 
please know that this is the will of 
this community.  Pet owners have 
responsibilities, not only to the dogs 
they own, but also to their 
neighbors.  
 
Citizens need to be able to walk 
their dogs without worrying attacks 
from loose animals.  Citizens do not 
need to fear being bit by dogs that 
"pack up" because they are not 
properly restrained or disciplined. 
 
We are ALL residents and citizens 
of Felsenthal, and we ALL have to 
obey the law.   
 
  
 

 

Run over recently by a local 
citizen.  Mounted in town hall. 


